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Leebcor Services awarded $36.8 million contract to renovate Building 3105 Starship Barracks  
 

WILLIAMSBURG – September 2016 – Leebcor Services, LLC (Leebcor) has been awarded 
an $11.06 million contract from the United States Army Corps of Engineers (USACE), Savannah 
District to execute renovations to Building 3105 Starship Barracks at Ft. Benning, Ga. This 
project is the second task order under a $499 million five-year Multiple-Award Task Order 
Contract awarded to Leebcor last year by the USACE Mobile District.  
 
The Starship Barracks facility is a modern classroom barracks complex. This project will see all 
sleeping bays, laundry rooms and company areas renovated. Additionally, the building’s 
mechanical, electrical and plumbing systems will be replaced with more efficient systems.  
 
Design on this project will be completed by Goodwyn Mills Cawood (GMC) and is scheduled to 
begin in November 2016. Construction will begin in Spring 2017 with a completion date of July 
2018.  
  
Leebcor Services, LLC is a general contractor located in Williamsburg, Va., dealing primarily in 
design-build and government contracts.  For more information on Leebcor Services, LLC, visit 
www.leebcorservices.com.  
 
GMC is a privately-held architecture and engineering firm with offices throughout the 
southeastern United States. For more information on GMC, visit www.gmcnetwork.com.   
 

### 
 
For inquiries about Leebcor Services, LLC, please contact Summer Gladden, Marketing 
Coordinator by phone, 757-220-5577, or e-mail, summer.gladden@leebcorservices.com. 


